
 
EASTER VACATION 

WELFARE INFORMATION 

 

Jesus College will be closed from 6pm on Tuesday 30 March until 9am on Wednesday 7 

April. Apart from the Lodge, staff will not be in College. 

In an emergency, students in Oxford should call the Lodge on 01865 279700. The Lodge email will 

not be monitored during the closure period so please do not email the Lodge. The Welfare Team 

will be on leave during the closure period. 

Information about welfare and the College Welfare Team may be found here: 

https://jesuscollegeintranet.web.ox.ac.uk/welfare 

https://jesuscollegeintranet.web.ox.ac.uk/files/ht2021welfareleafletpdf 

Please see 

https://www.ox.ac.uk/sites/files/oxford/Welfare%20and%20wellbeing%20support%20over%20the%20

Easter%20vacation.pdf  for information on support available whilst College is closed. 

Students in Oxford who wish to go home 

Please see https://www.ox.ac.uk/coronavirus/students for information about students travelling home 

from Oxford at Easter. Please note that the exemption is only for students who are already at 

university, so that they can return home during the Easter break. It does not permit you to travel 

back and forth to your university accommodation if you are currently at home. 

If you do decide to leave, you must follow safer travel guidance and are strongly advised to get 

tested for COVID-19. 

College will provide you with a Lateral Flow Device (LFD) test. You should take the test just before 

you leave Oxford - either on the day before your departure, or on the day you leave. 

It is very important that you record your result via the University Testing Service – whether it is 

negative or positive. 

If the result is positive, you must book a confirmatory PCR test via the University Testing Service 

and self-isolate until you receive a negative result. If the PCR result is positive, you must self-isolate 

in Oxford for ten days. 

Where possible, you should get tested before you travel back to university after your Easter break – 

through community testing facilities near your home address. 

You will also need to take two LFD tests when you return to Oxford (see 

https://www.ox.ac.uk/coronavirus/students)  

 

Government rules for the Easter period 

Oxford is currently in lockdown.  

Stage One 

From 8 March two people from different household can meet outside for recreation, which can 

include “a coffee on a bench”. 

From 29 March people will be allowed to meet outside, either with one other household or within 

the “rule of six”, including in private gardens. 

 

https://www.oxford.gov.uk/coronavirus  
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